
DeWalt Midland Gumboot
Sold at Bunnings Warehouse between 1st March 2019 and 24th July 2020

DEFECT Steel toe cap may be missing in some boots.

HAZARD If the steep cap is missing, the boots will not protect the toes from being crushed by heavy objects 
landing on the foot.

WHAT TO DO Consumers should inspect their boots to check if they have the steel toe caps. This can be 
done by pressing down on the ribbed toe guard at the front of each boot. If the steep cap is absent, the toe 
of the boot will compress. If the steel cap is missing, contact Mayo Hardware to arrange for the boots to be 
returned and replaced.

For further information, contact Mayo Hardware on 1300 360 211 or email dewalt@mayohardware.com.au


